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To: All Students.
From: Secretary, Drama club.
Ref.no:11/2018/BBHS.
Cc: Patron, Drama club.

Subject: Staging of the Novel The River and the Source by Margaret Ogolla
This is to inform all students of the upcoming drama based on the novel, The River and the Source by Margaret Ogolla which will be dramatized by the drama club members. The event will be held in the school’s dining hall as from 9:oo am to 12:00pm on 17th November 2018.All students are required to carry their River and The Source novels.

David William,
Drama Club Secretary.
